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THANK YOU
SENATORS SUSAN COLLINS AND ANGUS KING
For standing up for Maine’s clean air and clean water and voting

against Trump nominee Scott Pruitt for EPA Administrator

Acadia Center
Appalachian Mountain Club
Conservation Law Foundation
Elliotsville Plantation, Inc.
Environment Maine
Environmental Health Strategy Center
Friends of Acadia
Friends of Merrymeeting Bay
Lakes Environmental Association
Maine Audubon
Maine Clammers Association
Maine Conservation Alliance
Maine People’s Alliance
Maine Public Health Association

Maine Rivers
Maine Small Business Coalition
Maine Unitarian Universalist State Advocacy Network
Medomak Valley Land Trust
Midcoast Conservancy
Natural Resources Council of Maine
Physicians for Social Responsibility Maine Chapter
Prevent Harm
Protect South Portland
Sierra Club Maine
Southern Maine Conservation Collaborative
Upstream
The Wilderness Society Maine
350 Maine

Thank you for defending the laws that protect the health of Maine people, 
strengthen our nature-based economy, and provide the clean air and clean 
water that define who we are as a state.

Now that Scott Pruitt has been confirmed as EPA Administrator, Maine 
people need your bipartisan leadership more than ever to protect Maine’s 
environment and way of life.  

We stand with you in defending Maine’s environment.
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